
 

 
 

OUR LADY OF MERCY PARISH 

Boca Grande, Florida 

                        Father Anthony Hewitt, Pastor 

                        Mailing Address: 
       P.O. Box 181, Boca Grande, Florida 33921 

(941) 964 - 2254 
Mass Schedule: 

    Daily (except Saturday) 8:00 A.M. 

    Saturday Vigil   5:00 P.M. 
    Sunday                       9:00 & 10:30 A.M. 

    Confessions: Saturday    By Appointment 
    Web address:                                  ourladyofmercy.church 
    OnlineGiving:                                            https://ourladyofmercy.church 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                         JANUARY 14, 2024 
 

TUESDAY ADORATION 
 
Dear People of God, 
Holy Hour is every Tuesday at 10:00 am. We will start with Exposition of the Blessed Eucharist, then 
silent adoration, and ending with Benediction at 11:00 am. This is a beautiful opportunity to spend time 
before our Lord and to offer prayers for our needs. It is my hope that we pray for vocations to the 
priesthood and the religious life during this time with Jesus, as well as the renewal of Church in the 
Eucharist the world over. May this time before Jesus bring us grace and healing. Prayers of Adoration 
may be found on the table in back of church.  
Father Anthony 
 

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS  
 

All couples celebrating 25, 30, 35, 40, 45, 50, or more than 50 years of marriage are invited by Bishop 
Frank J. Dewane to an Anniversary Mass in their honor. The Anniversary Masses will be celebrated in 
two locations:  11 a.m., Saturday, February 3 at St. Leo the Great Parish, 28290 Beaumont Road, 
Bonita Springs, and 11:00 a.m., Saturday, February 24 at Epiphany Cathedral, 350 Tampa Avenue 
West, Venice. Please contact the parish office for reservations no later than one week before the event 
you choose to attend. Our telephone number is 941-964-2254. 
 

SHOES FOR KIDS 
 
This coming Tuesday we will present to a representative from the office of Catholic Charities (DeSoto 
County) the contributions from parishioners for children of the migrant workers in Arcadia that are in 
need. The amount contributed to the shoe box was $4,855.00. God Bless you for your generous 
support again this year.    
 

 
OFFICE OF FAMILY LIFE / JESUS AND THE EUCHARIST VIDEO SERIES 

 

Jesus and the Eucharist is a seven-part video series in partnership with the Augustine Institute, the 
USCCB, and the National Eucharistic Congress. Learn more about the Jesus and the Eucharist 
Series and access the first video in English and Spanish (and many other video and audio resources) 
on the USCCB Learn Platform with the National Eucharistic Revival,  web address:  
eucharisticrevival.org/jesus-and-the-eucharist? 
 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F44hmv1lj.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me%2FL0%2Fhttps%3A%252F%252Fnam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com%252F%253Furl%3Dhttps%25253A%25252F%25252Femail-mg.flocknote.com%25252Fc%25252FeJxMUs2SqjwUfBpnp5Wc_BAWLgYtvP7gHUcvUTYWCUEEBAYYGH36r9BZfJvT9Knu5lRXoqmFCVj0zUwxt6mFkRD0LZkqREkYaaSwskJbaaUiyzYKIA6ZpYG_XaeAgCAbU2whjGBClTDacKWMieMQxIiiOC91VpStmejy9pZPk7atmhF5H4E7ArcIbxgmTRib_FpkzaSqy9bo9loWk_K7zcsyG2yDlrjfdT4i85cf2JDAhgwGbkQv_KEQnRQhniTfqqnK9pX3NDNwZ61-4tIewMGY_BoXPHAQfRJfyq2Xwia-pFxSaywXQNGfbl9LntzGjs9IrU-rrcgOZyeFM-kvktuNNx_zPCDZTgL6wOosfiolsMTJYbvecL_zu2xrpU16q9e-g9aSVnbqtOJ8a9ZfEn8WOXiEdQsPJLHkie75XhY1SMiDJF_RNjg5WtLLKdkGVhx80R-JwW_XNhT3r3EgYSaq89rykp2FJA0uaeBi0uyPgSS6Z-xOk3Frd9KGLGUzegj286Nk6Wd8SGnQLw4Pv7n8BLbYzTNvL-l9d8xzvDntPytJEnZ4xGzx2V6I_1Hj3doq3E3jSe4E3Tqyo_FlhSRsvTk9WemJcR2Ds7-LYmiTR2EbjsgcsREwa4bwE9q8GgGjKCqbalLWl-dShQQhHEehNpraAgusOBKRUowi2yYvJzArjA2xDVOaIkZDGzRSQmFjaRFq8xS9pOg5OREEEcQxwUA5EHgd8q_IirIvnt8H6VZqETSKRMLcV3KZlldvRvtN-t578_frZrbaDTsf8m_vsRy4c7gu-TLDSSj7gR_92ZJ7xfBLMn-GEoReB_x_8Oa3jrjbydc7BOXq2zHtXLH4OIXen9zd_nP7tkr-VrPF3-oO19O-_43ltWlM3ZloKPStnjY66cP6MaIoupbaNKaMO1NctRk6_S8AAP__NSIk0Q%2526data%3D05%25257C01%25257CReddy%252540DioceseofVenice.org%25257Cb45a26fc34ce4ff8b84308dbc0566c49%25257Cd0a4b1ea41dc486fbbe8f8977cb9c60b%25257C1%25257C0%25257C638315249659499976%25257CUnknown%25257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%25253D%25257C3000%25257C%25257C%25257C%2526sdata%3DLQ2xnoTf7gWbhT37nR9V4c1MJHk8ijncLvGaxks8eDQ%25253D%2526reserved%3D0%2F1%2F0100018bbb46a367-d507d098-2e6e-4d27-904b-4b5a45d7c291-000000%2FNoRZWaBv7QJzRftKOXli6O0gx0U%3D347&data=05%7C01%7Cardy%40dioceseofvenice.org%7Cd726a9659dd54760686008dbe2397090%7Cd0a4b1ea41dc486fbbe8f8977cb9c60b%7C1%7C0%7C638352508879058658%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=z6jTjJEbrglfJEaDvhp%2B8LmryLBsXSCPhWbKxy8HFIA%3D&reserved=0


 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS – SAVE-THE-DATE: 
  

• February 9th -Mardi Gras – Jambalaya -Parish Life Center  
  

• March 1st - Fish Fry – Parish Life Center 
  

• March 4th - Boca Grande Preschool – Beach Ball – Gasparilla Inn Beach Club  
  

• March 15th - St Patrick’s Day -Corned Beef – Parish Life Center  
  

• April 12th – Barbecue – Parish Life Center  
  

 

Friday Night Dinners - Four parish wide Friday night dinners are planned for this spring in the OLM 
Parish Life Center. All parishioners are invited. Dinners will be from 5 to 7 PM and will be catered by  
JT Turner and the cost will be $45/person. Seating is limited to 120 per event and tickets will be 
available in advance ONLY. For the upcoming Mardi Gras Dinner, tickets will be sold after masses on 
January 20th and 21st or at the rectory on Tuesday and Thursday. (Cash or check). BYOB, water and 
soda will be provided. Volunteers needed for night of the event and to provide cookies/bars. Please 
contact Angela Steffan 941-855-1277 or aksteffan@gmail.com to volunteer. 
 

CHURCH IN LATIN AMERICA 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
            Though blessed with an abundance of faithful and dedicated Catholics, the Church in Latin 
America faces a myriad of challenges and has many needs. For decades, the Collection for the Church 
in Latin America has helped meet these challenges and serves as a means for Catholics in the United 
States to unite more closely with our brothers and sisters in Christ throughout Latin America and the 
Caribbean.  

  
Donations to this collection fund catechesis, marriage and family life programs, and seminarian 

formation, so that people can grow closer to Christ. Your support will truly make a difference in the 
lives of the faithful in Latin America.  

 
Parishes throughout the Diocese of Venice will take up the annual Collection for the Church in 

Latin America during the weekend of January 20 & 21, 2024. Thank you for your kindness and 
generosity. 

 
I take this opportunity to extend to each of you my blessings in this New Year. Thank you and 

may God bless you and your family for your support of the Church in Latin America.  
                                   

 
Sincerely yours in Christ, 

+ Frank J. Dewane 
Bishop of the Diocese of 

Venice in Florida 
 

mailto:aksteffan@gmail.com

